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Guyana joins the international community in observing the United Nations International 

Day of Solidarity with the Palestinian People and reaffirms its unwavering support for the 

realization of the inalienable rights of the Palestinian people. 

The Government and people of Guyana firmly believe in the right of every person to a 

dignified existence in their own homeland and stand in solidarity with the people of 

Palestine in their legitimate aspirations, including the right to self-determination and 

freedom.  

As a member of the United Nations and of its Committee on the Exercise of the Inalienable 

Rights of the Palestinian People, Guyana remains firm in its conviction that justice and 

respect for the rule of law and human rights are indispensable bases for lasting peace in 

the Middle East. 

Against the backdrop of the COVID-19 pandemic and considering the already dire 

humanitarian, economic and development situation in the Occupied Palestinian 

Territory, Guyana implores the international community to collectively and individually 

intensify efforts to address protection gaps for Palestinian refugees and to mobilize the 

resources needed to alleviate the suffering of the Palestinian people.  

Guyana also laments the persistent deadlock in the Middle East peace process and is 

deeply concerned about the impact that this impasse has in fueling tension and instability 

in the region. We urge all parties to recommit to constructive negotiations, in good faith, 

and based on the long-established and agreed parameters for a two-State solution. 

The Government of Guyana continues to hold firm in its belief that constructive dialogue 

between Israeli and Palestinian authorities is the only viable solution by which the goal of 

lasting peace could be achieved.  



Guyana stands ready to lend its support to these efforts and will continue to promote the 

cause of peace and justice in the Middle East, so that all peoples in the region may live 

within secure borders and be allowed to enjoy fully the fruits of peace and development. 
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